
Public Works 
Travaux publics

For more information on this major construction project: 
Visit winnipeg.ca/public works or call 311

We recognize this project may cause you some inconvenience and thank you in advance for your patience. If 
you have any accessibility concerns, special access requirements, planned special events or any other questions 
concerning this construction, please contact Aaron Fleming of Dillon Consulting by phone at  
(431) 688-2849 or by email at afleming@dillon.ca.

Note: Pavement resurfacing only on Youville Street.
 
Sincerely,
 
 

David Wiebe, P. Eng. 
Contract Administrator, 
Dillon Consulting

Cc:	 Councillor Matt Allard		  St. Boniface Ward
	 Damir Muhurdarevic 		  City of Winnipeg – Public Works Department
	 Julie Dooley 			   City of Winnipeg, Director’s Office – Public Works Department
	 Debby Mikulik 			  City of Winnipeg, Customer Service Division – Public Works Department
	 311 Winnipeg
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